
 
COMMUNICATIONS PACKET

FOR MHLS BOARD
                                                               December 2012

In order to reduce the amount of extraneous paper you receive, we would like to try 
duplication by request only.  If you want a personal copy of any document listed, 
please contact Peggy, ext. 216.

I.
 CORRESPONDENCE 
• Thank you letter from Patti Haar, Director of the Patterson Library, on behalf of 

her Board of Trustees, staff and community for the System’s recommendation 
for state funding for the library’s Construction Grant project. 

• October edition of the Poughkeepsie Journal’s monthly column “On the Shelves” 
contributed by Beth Zambito, Head of Youth and Teen Services, the 
Poughkeepsie Public Library District.

• Copy of thank you letter sent to Assembly Member Didi Barrett and Senator 
Steve Saland, for attending the Annual Meeting and Senator Greg Ball for the 
“Bullet Aid” support of Pawling and Mahopac Libraries.

• Thank you letter to Mike Nyerges from the Phoenicia Library Association for 
assisting them with their technology and long range plans.

• November edition of  the Poughkeepsie Journal’s monthly column “On the 
Shelves” contributed by Alison Francis, Youth Services Librarian, Marlboro Free 
Library.


